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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 16/10/2024.

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the

Inspector's recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

Having regard to the documentation submitted with the planning application and
appeal, and given the current lack of an available créche in the area, it is
considered that the proposed development would be contrary to Objective 3.21
(and Sections 11.162 and 11.163) of the Cork City Development Plan 2022 to
2026 and to the Ministerial Guidelines issued to planning authorities under Section
28 of the Planning and Development Act, 2000 on Childcare Facilities and would,
therefore, be contrary to the proper planning and sustainable development of the

area.

Board Member le W Date: 18/10/2024
Mary Girrfe

ABP-318969-24 Board Direction Page 1 of 1



